

## **Important dates**

#### January

- I6th—Y6 workshop
- JUNE
- I7th—Bassey Class assembly
- 22nd—MIND workshop
- 23rd—Y2 & 3 workshop
- 24th—Hawking Class assembly
- 30th—Whole School workshop (PSHE)
- 30th—Y5 & 6 Outward Bound prep @7pm
- 31st—Hargreaves
  Class assembly

#### **February**

- 5th—UPP meeting@9am
- 6th—Year I & R workshop
- 7th—Kingsley Class assembly
- I4th—Storey Class assembly
- I4th—Y4 visit

## **Upland Primary School Newsletter**

Week 16: 10th January 2020



Welcome back to a new term, new year and new decade! Hopefully the Christmas break was relaxing and everybody is ready and raring to go!

There's lots going on during the Spring term. Even though there's no Christmas build up and no run to the end of the academic year, there's still lots of fun and excitement to be had this term so here's to a happy, fun packed and hard working term ahead!

### Parent/Carer Workshops

Please remember that parent/carer workshops are taking place after school throughout January and into February. The timetable is available from the school office or in the parent section on the school website.



Please do donate any of your festive leftovers to our Bexley Food Bank collection

which is still in the main reception area.





Best attendance this week goes to...

R—Ladybirds

KSI—Fiennes

KS2—Bassey

#### Class Assemblies

On 17th January, class assemblies begin with Bassey Class. Please keep an eye out on Parent-Mails for when your child's class assembly is taking place.

# The Upland Book Club

A letter has gone out via Parent-Mail today regarding The Upland Book Club for KS2 children. Please do take a look as this is a wonder-



ful opportunity to get the children reading and talking about reading!

## Swimming (Year 4)

Year 4 swimming lessons 6 begin next week.



- Bassey Class on Mon 13th January
- McCartney Class on Thurs 16th January

Please do remember to send your child in with swimming kit on these days.



SIMS Pay

The start of terms is a good time to check all your SIMSPay and ParentMail accounts are working. If you are experiencing any problems at all with either account, please contact the office.

Parents' Evenings this term take place on

25th & 27th February.